TOWN OF EATON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03832
EVANS MEMORIAL BUILDING
BOARD OF SELECTMEN
January 28, 2025

A Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen took place on Tuesday, January 28, 2025 at
the Evans Memorial Building. Present were Ed Reilly, Greg Grinnell and Dick Fortin. The
meeting was called to order at 2:00 pm.

The Board reviewed and signed the Payroll Warrant and checks.

The Board reviewed emails from Nancy Watson and Paul Nuccio regarding Willis Bean
Road. The Board will discuss the issue with Stewart Heath and research information on
snowmobile trails.

The Board reviewed the proposed 2025 operating budget and draft Warrant. The Board
requested that a representative of the service agencies requesting funding be present at
the Budget Hearing on February 6%,

Dick Fortin made a motion, seconded by Greg Grinnell, to adjourn the meeting.
Motion unanimously carried. The meeting adjourned at 4:09 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Lianne Boelzner



